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 Geoff Stevens SUPC2015/1486/P 15/04/2015  18:16:30 The proposals seem compatible with the character of the existing facade. I hope the proposer notes the 

metal doors recently installed at 2-4 Prowse Place; similar treatment would be an attractive feature for 

this facade. I hope when allowing this application the planning committee makes clear their objection 

to any application to add an extra floor or excavate a basement  at this site

18 Jeffreys Place 
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